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The Evangelical Fellowship 
in the Anglican Communion 

New group members. The Council of E.F.A.C. have admitted 
to membership the Evangelical Fellowship of Anglican Churchmen of 
South Africa (Church of the Province) and the Evangelical Fellowship 
of the Church of England in South Africa. Details of their officers 
are given below. We are glad to know that the Evangelical Fellow­
ship of Anglican Churchmen of South Africa have recently sent a 
complimentary copy of the book Sacrament, Sacrifice, and Eucharist 
by the Rev. A. M. Stibbs to over 200 Anglican church leaders in 
Africa. They have also invited the Rt. Rev. Gordon Savage, Bishop 
of Buckingham, to visit South Africa in connexion with the tercen­
tenary of the Book of Common Prayer. He will be conducting Teach­
ing Missions in the Transvaal, Natal, and Cape Town, and speaking 
at their annual Conference at Stutterheim from September 4 to 7. 

EVANGELICAL FELLOWSHIP 
OF ANGLICAN CHURCHMEN OF SOUTH AFRICA 

National Chairman: Canon Stanley G. Wakeling, The Rectory, 
Waterloo Green, Wynberg, Cape Province. 

National Clerical Secretary and Regional Chairman for the Transvaal: 
The Rev. A. J. Sexby, The Rectory, 23 Essex Street, Kensington, 
Johannesburg. 

Regional Chairman for the Cape: The Rev. William Molyneux. 
Regional Chairman for Natal: Mr. George Stranex. 
National Lay Secretary: Mr. Rew. 

EVANGELICAL FELLOWSHIP 
OF THE CHURCH OF ENGLAND IN SOUTH AFRICA 

President: The Rt. Rev. G. F. B. Morris. 
Chairman: The Rt. Rev. S. C. Bradley, P.O. Box 286, Pinetown, 

Natal. 
Secretary: The Rev. Leonard E. Flemming, 483 Proes St., Pretoria. 

Victoria, Australia. The Rev. Dr. Stuart Barton Babbage, Principal 
of Ridley College, Melbourne, and Chairman of the Evangelical Fellow­
ship of Victoria, has recently returned to Australia after a sabl5atical 
year in U.S.A. through a Fulbright Scholarship. The Secretary of 
the Evangelical Fellowship of Victoria, the Rev. Colin J. Cohn, is 
taking the new post-graduate course for clergy at St. George's College, 
Jerusalem. Until his return to Australia in the summer of 1963, the 
Acting Secretary will be the Rev. W. V. Lloyd, St. Hilary's Vicarage, 
John Street, Kew, Victoria. 
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Individual members have been joining the Evangelical Fellowship 
in the Anglican Communion in Europe, Asia, North and South America. 
Application forms for individual membership may be obtained from 
either of the Joint Hon. Secretaries, the Rt. Rev. Marcus Loane (The 
Kingsway, Roseville, Sydney, New South Wales) or the Rev. J. R. W. 
Stott (12, Weymouth Street, London, W.1). 

Anglican Congress, Toronto. It is hoped that the Council of E.F.A.C. 
will meet during the 1963 Anglican Congress in Toronto, and that 
perhaps a public meeting under E.F.A.C. auspices may be arranged 
as well. The Rev. John Stott (12, Weymouth Street, London, W.1) 
will be glad to hear from or of any evangelical churchmen who will be 

· attending the Congress as delegates or observers. 

Summer School. As announced in the last issue of The Churchman, 
it was a disappointment that the Oxford Summer School had to be 
cancelled owing to inadequate support. It is hoped to arrange another 
Summer School in 1963, and the Rev. John Stott will be glad to hear 
from those who expect to be visiting England next summer, and would 
be interested to receive the details. 


